
N.M.C.C. 
NORTHERN MICHIGAN CORRECTIONS COMMITTEE  

Carrying the AA Message into Jails and Correctional 

Facilities 

 

For information on volunteering to help with meetings 

Or for donations to help with purchasing literature please contact: 

 Dan s. (Treasurer) @ 231-633-0860 

OR 

Email to: nmcc2011nmia@gmail.com 

OR 

 MAIL DONATIONS TO: 

N.M.C.C. 

PO BOX 5712 

TRAVERSE CITY, MICH. 49686  

  

I am responsible. When anyone, anywhere, reaches 

out for help, I want the hand of AA always to be 

there. And for that I am responsible. 


